Craig, Sondra

From: Dardy Berge <darby.berge@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 4:35 PM

To: ZZ City Clerk External

Subject: LA CROSSE SHOULD ABANDON ITS SPEECH SUPPRESSION EXPERIMENT

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

City Council Members,

We have been following your decision-making re: conversion therapy. We do not support government creating policy
which leads to a speech suppression experiment.

Sincerely,
Dardy Berge

Sent from my iPhone



